
 

22nd February 2010. 

CAMDEN COUNCIL 
Planning - Development Control, 
Camden Town hall 
Argyle Street 
London, 
WC1H 8EQ 
 
 

RE: 20 ULYSSES ROAD, LONDON, NW6 1EE 

PLANNING PORTAL REF: PP-00980501 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please find attached an application for Permitted Development a under Lawful Development 
Certificate for a ground floor side and rear extension and conversion of loft to a habitable room.  
 
This submission follows a previous application made under a Householder Application and follows 
advice from the previous case officer Ms. Eimear Heavey to resubmit another application under 
Permitted Development where the extension would be allowed. We were advised to keep the roof 
extension set back 200mm from the existing roof eaves, which has been done, and so now 
satisfies the Permitted Development guidelines. 
 
We trust the above is to your full satisfaction. Should you require any more information, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
MR. RISHI PATEL 
For and on behalf of 
SCP ARCHITECTS LIMITED 


